
 

To: Texas Workers’ Compensation Insurance Carriers 

From: Joseph McElrath, Deputy Commissioner, Business Process 

Date: May 12, 2022 

Re: Billing for Claim Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) Data Collection Services  
 
The Texas Department of Insurance, Division of Workers’ Compensation (DWC) adopted 
the Texas claim EDI release 3.1.4 standard on March 9, 2022. As a result, DWC’s designated 
data collection agent, Verisk, will begin billing insurance carriers, other than governmental 
entities, for one-time set-up costs and claim data collection activities for the first year of 
claim EDI 3.1.4 transactions.  
 
Verisk will bill insurance carriers a percentage of Verisk’s total costs based upon historical 
transaction volume. They will bill each insurance carrier half of their allocation of one-time 
costs immediately after registration. Insurance carriers will be billed for the remaining half 
of their one-time costs and the cost of the first year of data collection on or after July 26, 
2023, the Texas claim EDI release 3.1.4 implementation date.  
 
All insurance carriers or insurance carrier groups must register their billing contact 
information with Verisk by June 13, 2022. To register, go to https://txdwcedi.info/ and 
select "Billing Registration" from the menu.   
 
If you have any questions, email txdwcbillingquestions@verisk.com.  
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